- Republic of the Philippines
) Department of Education

&y 4 %) Region VII, Central Visayas ’ DQ%JED

5 DlVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE FEFRINEST G0¢ EUCHTIDY

" Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

January 26, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._ O#" , s. 2018

To

Pre-Validation of Test ltems for Various Testing Programs
of the Department of Education
Division of Cebu Province

: Assistant Superintendents
Chief, Functional Divisions
Education Program Supervisors / Coordinators
District Supervisors / OICs / Caretakers
Public and Private Secondary School Heads

. Attached is a letter from the Bureau of Education Assessment informing the field of the conduct

of Pre-Validation of Test ltems for Various Testing Programs of selected schools in this
Division on January 29 — February 2, 2018.

The selected schools are as follows:

Public Schools Private Schools
Buanoy NHS — Balamban Divine Life Institute of Cebu - Liloan
Dalaguete NHS - Dalaguete

The staff from the Bureau of Education Assessment will deliver / retrieve the test materials
and administer the test in the above-mentioned schools.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

RHEA/M A. ANGTUD, Ed. D, CESO Vi
Sghoolg Division Superintendent
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(formerly National Education Testing and Research Center) e f}’/

January 24, 2018

RHEA MAR A. ANGTUD

gchools Division Superintendent

500 Cebu

Dear Dr. Anglud

Greetings!

The Educatior Assessment Division, this Bureau will conduct a pre-validation of test items for
varlous testing programs of the Departmant of Education i tha select schools in your Division

an January 29- February 2, 2018.

In line with this, our staff, JERRELD ROMULO will deliver/ retrieve the test materials and
adrinister the test, Likewise, he will coordinate with your office for the specific guidelines in the
conduct of the said activity.

For gueries, you may contact our office at (02)631-2589 or bea.cad@deped.qov,ph.

Thank you very much for your continued s.-port and kind assistance to our Bureau.

Very truly yours,

rww '
NELIA V. BENITO, Ph.D., CESO IV 22 AN

Director IV bu'

Office of the Cirector: 633-53-21 (telefax), 631-25-BE; emai: bea,od@deped gav.ph
Educalion Assgssmant Pivision: 241-25.89, 6312371 DapEd Complex, Merales Avenue, Pasig Gty
Edusstion Research Division: 631-25-81




